Press Release - For Immediate Release
- August 30, 2004 -
Contact: Nucky Walder / Tel: 202-882-6227
 

TEATRO DE LA LUNA and the INSTITUTO DE MEXICO            
announce
THE FOURTH SERIES OF THEATER FOR CHILDREN
Launching our 2004-05 Season of "Passion... and Remembrance"
 


WHAT:                     LA BELLA DURMIENTE (Sleeping Beauty)
                               (In Spanish Only)
 

WHEN:                     Saturdays, September 18 & 25, October 2 & 9 - 11:30 a.m.
 

WHERE:                   INSTITUTO DE MÉXICO
                                2829 16th Street, N.W., Washington, D.C.
 

TICKETS:                 Regular $7; Children 12 and Under - FREE, thanks to McDonald's
 

RES./INFO:              202-882-6227 or 703-548-3092
                               Email:  info@teatrodelaluna.org 
                              Website:  www.teatrodelaluna.org 
 

Teatro de la Luna and the Instituto de México are pleased to announce the Fourth Series of Theater for Children with the reprise of 

La Bella Durmiente (Sleeping Beauty), adapted and originally directed by Jacqueline Briceño.  Performances will take place during 

four consecutive Saturdays:  September 18, 25 and October 2 and 9 at 11:30 a.m. at the Instituto de México, 2829 16th Street, N.W., 

Washington, D.C.  Tickets are $7, but, thanks to a grant from McDonald's, all children 12 and under enter for free.  The Instituto de México 

is a four-block walk from the Columbia Heights Metro Station on the Green Line.  It is handicapped accessible.

 

About the play: In this beautiful and romantic adaptation, the young Prince, aided by Good Fairies, rescues the Sleeping Beauty from her

bewitched sleep imposed by the Bad Fairy.  Together with their entire village, they rejoice in the triumph of Good over Evil.

 

About the Director and Actors: Venezuelan actor and director Jacqueline Briceño, who previously directed The Adventures of Pinocchio 

and Hansel and Gretel for Teatro de la Luna's Experience Theater program, both adapted and directed Sleeping Beauty for our 2002-2003 season.

This reprise has been restaged by Teatro de la Luna Artistic Director Mario Marcel, following Ms. Briceño's original blocking and choreography.

Local actors Marcela Ferlito, Carmen Paz and Peter Pereyra will interpret all the roles of the play. 

 

This production of La Bella Durmiente will join Don Anacleto Avaro (Don Anacleto the Miser) and La Caja de Sorpresas (The Box of Surprises) as 

part of Teatro de la Luna's Experience Theater program repertory.  The Experience Theater program is committed to our area's younger audience 

members. All productions from Teatro de la Luna's Experience Theater program repertory are available for presentation in schools, community centers

and/or for private functions. Short preparatory workshops can also be included in performances at little additional cost.

 

 

Further Information & Reservations: 202-882-6227 / 703-548-3092
Email: info@teatrodelaluna.org                                                       www.teatrodelaluna.org
 

Teatro de la Luna's Experience Theater program is sponsored by generous grants from:
Virginia Commission for the Arts, Arlington County Cultural Affairs Division, Arlington Commission for the Arts, 
Weissberg Foundation, IDB Solidarity Fund, Arnulfo Chapa Law Office, McDonald's and individual donors. 
